
   

Advantage Aviation 

Celebrates First 

Anniversary at U42 
 

Advantage aviation celebrated its 

first anniversary at South Valley 

Regional Airport. Huy Boy started 

Advantage to help provide necessary 

aircraft maintenance services to the 

tenants of South Valley Regional 

Airport. The full service 

maintenance facility employs three 

mechanics. 

 

 
Huy Boy

 

 

Utah State Aeronautics Director to Retire in May 
 

Utah State Director of Aviation Pat Morley has announced his 

retirement effective May 31.  

 

The State Division of Aeronautics is responsible for the Utah 

Department of Transportation, including aviation. Pat began working 

as Aviation Director in 2001, and is known for his passion for 

aviation and as well as being a big supporter of general aviation in 

the State of Utah.  

 

The Utah Airport Operators Association (UAOA) recognized Pat 

with the UAOA 2017 Lifetime Service Award.  

 

Notice: SLC Runway 

16L/34R is closed until 

May 11 for 

rubber removal 

SLCDA GA News 

Electronic Option 

To receive the Salt Lake City 

Department of Airport’s monthly 

General Aviation newsletter by 

email, send your email address to: 

dave.teggins@slcgov.com.  
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General Aviation 

NewsU42 Runway Closure Requires 

Additional Closure Days … Closure 

Now May 20-June 6 
Adverse weather has caused construction delays with the South 

Valley Regional Airport taxiway construction and runway overlay 

project. The runway will need to be closed for three additional days 

in June to allow for the tie-in of taxiway A-1 with the runway. The 

closure of runway 16/34 at U42 will be from 06:00L on May 20 to 

23:00L on June 6. 

 

Users are reminded that there are never any certainties when it 

comes to construction and Utah weather. Dates are subject to 

change. 

 

Tenants are encouraged to monitor NOTAMs for the most current 

and up to date information concerning construction impacts. 

 

The airport has an email list for South Valley Regional Airport 

construction updates. Email General Aviation Manager Dave 

Teggins at dave.teggins@slcgov.com to be placed on the 

list. Tenants can also call the airport general aviation hotline at 801-

575-2443 for additional information. 
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Granite School District Holds Annual 

Aviation Open House at U42 
 

Granite School District held its Annual Aviation Open House at South 

Valley Regional Airport on Saturday, April 22. The Open House 

provided attendees the opportunity to visit with pilots, airport operators, 

military personnel, aerospace engineers, flight schools and other 

aviation professionals to learn more about aviation careers. The event 

was attended by approximately 400 people.   
 

 
 

SLCIA General Aviation Ramp Paving 

Project Begins Late Summer 
Asphalt work on the general aviation areas of Salt Lake International is 

expected to begin in August. The project will be phased after a 

contractor is selected. The job includes paving all airport controlled 

taxi-lanes east of taxiway K and the paving of Clinton Avenue. More 

details will be published as they become available.  
 

Helpful Points of Contact 
General aviation operations, facilities maintenance, SLCDA GA newsletter, 

airfield and SLC Title 16 questions:  Dave Teggins, SLCDA General Aviation 

Manager, (801) 556-4082-5532 or dave.teggins@slcgov.com. 

Hangar lease and repair questions: Phil Bevan, SLCDA Property Management 

Specialist, (801) 575-2957 or phil.bevan@slcgov.com. 

Aviation security questions call: Kristian Wade, TITLE, (801) 575-2401. Gate 

access problems call:  Airport Control Center (801) 575-2401. 

Emergencies call: SLCIA, (801) 575-2911; TVY or U42, 911 then (801) 575-2911. 

For additional GA information call the GA Hotline: (801) 575-2443. 

Upcoming Events 

and News 
 

 
Wednesday, May 17-Utah Business 
Aviation Association will hold its 5th 
Annual Scholarship Golf Tournament 
at Stonebridge Golf Club.  For 
reservation information, go to 
https://ubaa11.wildapricot.org.   
 
Saturday, May 13-EAA will hold a 
Young Eagles Rally at South Valley 
Regional Airport between 8 a.m. and 
11a.m. 
 
Saturday, May 27-Richfield Airport 
will hold its annual Fly-in and Car 
Show. Contact Adam Robinson at 
(435) 896-3053 for additional 
information.  
 
June 2-3-Skypark Airport will hold its 
annual Aviation Festival and Expo.  
Visit www.skyparkutah.com for 
additional information. 

 
October 18-20-Utah Airport 
Operators Association (UAOA) is 
holding its annual Fall Conference at 
the Moab Valley Inn in Moab. For 
registration information, go to 
www.uaoa.org. 

 
Vintage Aviation Museum is offering 
ground school classes on the PV-2 
Harpoon. For more information, 
contact Sean O’Brien at 503-569-
4387 or warbirdcrazy@yahoo.com  
 
Upcoming activity and FAA seminar 
information is available at 
www.faasafety.gov under the 
Activities, Courses and Seminars tab.  
 
The new FAA SLC FSDO Safety 
Program Manager is Richard Jeffs, 
richard.jeffs@faa.gov.  
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